Starting Monday, May 29, the highlighted
area of level 9 north will be closed for
construction.

There may be intermittent noise associated
with the work being performed.

Need something from this area
—call numbers NB-QR?

See the General Services Desk
for assistance.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.




